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This weekôs activities: 
Tuesday, March 21, CABIA month-
ly support group meets at the Crea-
tive Discovery Museum for a spe-
cial program and chance to tour the 
museum.  Pizza provided.  Weôll 
leave at 5:30.  For those who stay 
home, dinner will be served at 
Hope House at 6:00. 
Tuesday, March 21, HAPPY 
BIRTHDAY TO MICHAEL!! 
Thursday, March 23, weather per-
mitting, weôll head to a nearby park 
at 1:00.   
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Anticipating April 
 

Changes will occur creating a beautiful sight; 
The blossoming colors of peach, pink, and white. 
 
Valleys hold ongoing beauties truly hard to believe 
As God sends more love for us all to receive. 
 
Aprilôs arrival provides proof HIS love is sincere 
With reborn life always sent this time of year. 
 
Consider this positive, truth-telling thought:   
In Godôs beautiful creation HIS love is brought. 
 
  E. Connor Roberts     2017 

Residents enjoyed an im-
promptu trip to the Chickamau-
ga Dam on a beautiful day re-
cently.  And whatôs a trip to the 
park without the obligatory stop 
at the ice cream store?? 

Itôs springtime, which 
means itôs time to get 
out of the house and 
into the yard! Above, 
Sherolyn plants some 
bulbs, while below, 
Terry soaks up some 
warmth on one of the 
benches donated by 
board members.  
With the addition of 
the St. Francis Me-
morial Garden, the   
benches (one of 
which has been 
placed in the woods 
along the walking 
path), and the pavil-
ion, we have noticed 
that residents are 
spending more time 
outside, both alone 
and with other resi-
dents.   

Below left, residents have a 
joint meal in our new picnic 
pavilion to celebrate Sarah 
Gussowôs birthday.  After-
wards, we had a bonfire, com-
plete with roasted marshmal-
lows and sômores!  Many 
thanks to the Sherman Hsu 
Family Foundation and St. 
Thaddaeus Episcopal Church 
for the funding to build this 
structure.  In time, we will do 
some planting around the pa-
vilion (keep us in mind the 
next time you are dividing your 
daffodils!) and we look forward 
to many more such gather-
ings. 


